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Celebrating Our Year 6 Leavers 

The Year 6 Graduation Ceremony was a heart-warming occasion, filled with 

laughter, a few tears, and a great deal of pride. It was a chance to reflect on 

how far our children have come since their very first days in Reception. 

Throughout their time at Malmesbury Park, our Year 6 children have grown into 

thoughtful, capable, and resilient young people. They’ve achieved so much 

from some incredible SATs results to an amazing production of Joseph. We’d 

like to say a heartfelt thank you to our staff for their dedication and care, and to 

our parents and carers for the continued support you've given throughout the 

years. 

Congratulations, Year 6—you have made us incredibly proud, and we can’t 

wait to see what you achieve next. 

                                   

As we reach the end of another school year, I would like to take this opportunity 

to thank you all for your continued support. It has been a fantastic year full of 

learning, growth, and memorable moments. We are incredibly proud of what 

the children have achieved and are so grateful for the strong partnership we 

share with our families. Thank you for everything you do. 

We wish you a safe and restful summer break and look forward to welcoming 

the children back to school on Thursday 4th September 2025. The school 

gates will open at 8.35am, ready for the start of another exciting year. 

As you begin preparing for the new term, please remember that uniform 

guidance can be found on our website: Malmesbury Park Primary School - 

Uniform . Our uniform is below: 

• Red jumper or cardigan with the school logo 

• White shirt with tie or white polo shirt 

• Grey trousers or skirt 

• Red dress (summer option) with white socks, grey tights, or charcoal 

socks 

• Plain black shoes 

For PE, children must wear: 

• Black jogging bottoms or shorts (no cycling shorts) 

• White t-shirt 

Starting next year, each class will have two PE sessions per week, and on 

those days, children should come to school already dressed in their PE kit. 

A reminder that the only jewellery allowed in school are stud earrings. For 

safety and consistency, we ask for your support in following this rule. 

We continue to enjoy celebrating birthdays in school. As shared in a 

previous newsletter, please do not send in sweets or cake. Instead, if you 

would like your child’s birthday to be marked, we kindly invite you to 

consider donating a book to the class library—a lovely way to celebrate and 

encourage a love of reading. 

Thank you again for a wonderful year. We wish you all a relaxing and happy 

summer, and we look forward to seeing everyone back in September. 

WE INSPIRE, WE ENCOURAGE, WE EMPOWER, WE MATTER. 

https://www.malmesburyparkacademy.org/parents/uniform
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